
 

 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 
   

CARPET CLEANING 
 

Please be advised Spectrum Building Services will 
be onsite to perform spot cleaning of  

the buildings carpets on 
 

Friday February 8th, 2019  
 

from 9:00am – 5:00pm  
 

 Please use caution when 
transitioning from damp carpet to 

tiles since it can be slippery. 
We trust that all residents will respect 

the trades work area.  

 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  
with any questions or concerns 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 


